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DATE: August 3, 2012 
 
 
TO: Jacqueline Posey, Procurement Specialist, TUSD 
 
 
 
RE: Recommendation of Dr. Dorothy Massalski, Montessori Consultant (RFP 13-42-17)  
 
 
The committee which has reviewed the proposal of Dr. Dorothy Massalski to work as a 
Montessori Consultant with a primary focus on Montessori Materials would like to recommend 
Dr. Massalski for the role.  She has Montessori certification and previous experiences working 
successfully in a role as a Montessori consultant. 
 
In spite of there only being one bid, which was the one submitted by Dr. Massalski, we feel 
prepared to move forward with her services.  In addition, her cost of services is very reasonable 
and far lower per hour/day that we have paid Montessori Consultants in the past. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jesús Celaya, Ph.D. 
Director/Principal, Drachman Montessori  

Drachman (K-6) 
Montessori Magnet School 

1085 S. 10th Ave. 
Tucson, AZ 85701 

                       Jesús Celaya, Ph.D. (Principal) 
Jesus.Celaya@tusd1.org 

Telephone (520) 225-1500   
FAX (520) 225-1501 
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